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Diary Dates 

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who attended our 
Parent’s Evening last week. It was great to be back to having 
families back in the building. Whilst walking around    
throughout the evening it was lovely to hear the positive 
comments from both teachers and parents.  

On Wednesday the children were visited by Brighouse Music 
Hub. The teachers from the hub got the children up and 
moving straight away and showed them a variety of           
instruments they could play. They are offering a free       
induction lesson to all of our pupils. Children should have 
brought home a letter on Wednesday with more information.  

Next week all of our Year 6 pupils will be heading off on 
their residential trip to Robinwood for 3 days. We hope that 
they will have a fabulous time, I am sure that they will. I 
will, of course, keep our school Facebook page updated with 
photos of the children throughout the three days so keep 
your eye on that next week. 

Thank you to the families who attended our first coffee    
morning today. Each half term we will host a coffee morning 
with a different theme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Mrs Jocelyn, Head of School 
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Monday 17th Oct 

Harvest Festival Assembly 

 

Tuesday 18th Oct 

Nasal Flu Spray 

 

Weds 19th Oct—Fri 21st Oct 

Year 6 Robinwood Trip 

 

Friday 21st Oct 

Always Assembly 2.45pm 

 

Friday 21st Oct 

School Closes for Half Term 

 

Monday 31st Oct 

School Closed—Training Day 

 

Tuesday 1st Nov 

School re-opens 

 

Thursday 10th Nov 

Robinwood Presentation 1pm 

 

Mon 14th Nov—Fri 18th Nov 

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

Thursday 17th Nov 

Infant School Open Day for 
2023 Reception Parents 

10am—12pm & 1.30pm-4.30pm 

 

Thursday 17th Nov 

Junior School Open Day for 
current Year 2 Parents 

10am—12pm & 1.30pm-4.30pm 

 

Friday 18th Nov 

Children In Need 

(Non-uniform day) 

 

 

 



Brighouse Rotary Club — Shoe Box Appeal 

Page 2 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for looking   
after our school. 

Thank you for loving each 
and every one of us here. 

Help us to learn, play and 
share together, so that 
the wonderful world you 
have made becomes more 

beautiful every day. 

Amen.  

Brighouse Rotary Club are once again hoping 
to spread a little happiness to disadvantaged 
children by running their ‘Shoe Box Appeal’. 
This year they have requested that the boxes 
are filled with items suitable for teenagers 
such as new toiletries, gloves, pencil crayons, 
etc. If you are able to help with this please 
call  into the school office for a box which has 
been provided by the Rotary Club. 

 

We keep our children safe by . . . . . 

asking our parents or carers to check that we have 3 contacts on 
our file in case of an emergency. It really helps that we have more 
than one phone number should we need to   contact 
you.  

Families can list the order of priority and school will 
only call the 2nd or 3rd priority should there be an 
exceptional need.  

Phunky Food Ambassadors 

Last week our Phunky Food Ambassadors in Year 5 worked with 
Helena from Phunky Foods to lead a whole school worship. The   
children taught the school about the importance of looking after 
our teeth, what to do if we have a problem with our teeth and what 
helps to keep them healthy. The children did a great job at    
speaking to the whole school and I am sure will continue to do well 
in their role as Phunky Food Ambassadors. Well done to Iris, Yanis, 
Emelia and Billy.  
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Chat around the table 

Does your child know how to call the emergency services? In school, during our 
First Aid Week we teach our pupils when and how to call the emergency services. 
What we don’t do is show them how to use different mobile phones. Take the time 
to show your child how to use the phone in the house (mobile or landline) and who 
they can ask for if the need arises. 

Urgent Reminder — Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

Just a reminder that the Nursing Immunisation Team are visiting school on 18/10/22 to             
administer the flu vaccine.   There are still a large number of parents / carers who have not clicked 
on the link to indicate if they do or do not give consent.  A response is required from every  
parent. Please urgently click on the link below and indicate if you do or do not give consent 
for the vaccine.  (If you have arranged for the vaccine to be given elsewhere you still need to 
click on the link and indicate that you do not give consent for this reason). 

 https://immunisation.cht.nhs.uk/vaccinations/flu  

Thank you to those who have already given a response.  

Please note — The school office cannot see who has responded as the information goes directly to 
the nursing team. 

Open day at St Andrew’s Infant & Junior Schools 

Just a reminder 

Infant School Open Day for parents / carers who have children starting in reception in September 
2023.   

10.00am—12pm and 1.30pm—4.30pm 

Junior School Open Day for  parents / carers of Year 2 children who will go into Year 3 in         
September 2023.   

  10.00am—12pm and 1.30pm—4.30pm 

 

Please call to reserve a place 

Harvest Festival 

Just a reminder on Monday 17th October we will be celebrating 
Harvest with a  special Harvest Festival Worship in school.          

Unfortunately, due to the space in the hall, we are unable to invite  
parents/carers to this celebration.    

Thank you for all the items kindly donated which will go to support 
Brighouse Central Foodbank. 
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Healthy Holidays Activities 

Lots of families have already benefitted from the Healthy Holidays        
activities which run throughout the school holidays. It’s worth keeping a 
close eye on what’s coming up in the future holidays and reserving a space 
if you’re interested in any of the events. Whilst the events are free to 
some eligible families, there are also lots of discounted places available for 
those families not eligible for the free support.  

See https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/community-and-living/
healthy-holidays-calderdale for more details. 

https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/community-and-living/healthy-holidays-calderdale
https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/community-and-living/healthy-holidays-calderdale
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Vacancies 

 

We currently have vacancies for a Cleaner and Breakfast Club Assistant at our Junior School.  
Please see the advertisements below. 

We also have vacancies for a Catering Manager, HLTA and a Support Assistant at our Infant 
School. 

Just a reminder the closing date for the Catering Manager and Higher Level Teaching Assistant 
vacancies at our Infant School is Monday 17th October.   
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